
 
Dear All Saints Family      July 17, 2019 

 
Garage Sale begins at 8 am tomorrow morning amd continues through 
Saurday! Come down for lunch served by our youth beginning at 11 am. 
on Thursday and Friday.  Thanks to all who have helped and donated all 
the 'treasures.'  There is always great energy in the building on these three 
days which carry us into Sunday.  
 
On Sunday I hope many will attend the congregational budget meeting at 9 
am and pass the budget the council unanimously passed so we can 

traslate that budget into mission and ministry. Stary after 8 am worship and come early for 9:30 am 
worship. 
 
The question this Sunday's sermon attempts to answer: "Is it Coincidence or God?" 
 
See you at the Garage Sale and on Sunday,  
Pastor Eric  
 

All Saints All Summer 
Our next service is Monday, July 22 from 6:30 – 7 p.m.; The Monday night message will be what was 
preached the day before. So as you come back from your weekend away please join us. 
 
July is All Saints Month at the NYA Food Shelf  
Two volunteers are needed to help out at the food shelf each Tuesday in July from 12:00  - 4:30 pm. 
Please sign up on the schedule at the Welcome Center.  July 30 is open all other dates are covered. 
 
Summer Serving Schedules-WE NEED YOU! 
Our monthly serving schedules are available online through Signup.com.  There you can volunteer to 
usher, read scripture lessons, assist with communion and serve fellowship.  Go to our website 
www.allsaintsnya.org and click on the Signup.com logo or sign up at the Welcome Center. 
 
Sunday School registration will open on Monday, July 22. Watch for an email from Darcy  to 
register for 9 am or 10:15 am.  
 

http://www.allsaintsnya.org/

